KEW 20MPH SPEED
LIMIT

ARE YOU CONCERNED ABOUT

THE SPEED OF TRAFFIC IN KEW?

RICHMOND COUNCIL ARE CONSULTING WITH ALL LOCAL
RESIDENTS ABOUT A BOROUGH-WIDE 20MPH SPEED LIMIT
ON RESIDENTIAL STREETS

THIS IS A RESULT OF VARIOUS STREETS PETITIONING FOR
LIMITS, DUE TO INCREASING TRAFFIC SPEEDS IN KEW

BENEFITS WOULD INCLUDE SAFER ROADS, BETTER AIR
QUALITY AND LESS NEED FOR PHYSICAL TRAFFIC CALMING
PROVISIONS

PLEASE SUPPORT A 20 MPH LIMIT BY FILLING IN THE SURVEY
HERE:

https://haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/richmondecs/20mph-2018/

or eMAIL 20mph@richmond.gov.uk FOR A PAPER COPY

DEADLINE IS 21°" DECEMBER 2018




